
I read through your lengthy local plan with dismay - as have most of the Enfield residents I 
have spoken to.

You appear to be planning to build extensively on green belt land - without proper first use 
of brown belt land.  No one (except those who stand to make money from it) supports 
this.  How does building on green belt land tally with your desire to be "green."  I note also 
you plan to put an incinerator in the middle of Firs Farm Wetlands!  Thus destroying one of 
the few environmentally friendly and educational sites in the Borough.  

I am aware of and concerned about the need for housing in the Borough, as well as 
elsewhere but affordable housing is surely better built on brown belt sites.  We all know 
that once the green belt is gone, it has gone for good and the concrete jungle that most of 
us live in, extends its tentacles still further.

You also need to quantify what you mean by "affordable" homes.  In the current climate 
no homes are affordable to buy for the first time buyer - certainly not large homes built on 
green belt land - they will only be affordable to the wealthy.  
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